      Weekly Newsletter   20th April 2018  
Welcome back to term 5, this is always a busy term in which year 2 and year 6 will be undertaking their SAT’s tests, and the residential trip to Cranbrook is in the last week of term.  We have seen a change in the weather and we can all take more advantage of our beautiful environment.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Certificates this week											            Caragh for excellent work 										        Archie for excellent phonics work										         Alfie for perseverance Ruby gets a star point award 						        Aleyna for resilience 										                        Lacey for perseverance 										         Mason for perseverance										           Mark for reflectiveness										          Clubs												       	           Both Dance club and Arts and Crafts club will no longer be running this term. The afterschool clubs available are as follows.
Monday – Homework Club 
Tuesday – Sports Club
Wednesday – Film Club
If you would like your child to attend please sign up at the school office.	 			   Breakfast Club Vacancy										              We have a vacancy for a helper at Breakfast Club in Goodnestone, the hours are Monday to Friday 7.45am – 8.45am. If you are interested, please enquire in the school office as soon as possible please.            									                         Governors												          There have been several changes in the governing body over recent months. We would like to welcome Kate Hester who has undertaken the role of vice chair. Kerry Mullens has resigned her position as parent governor and we would like to thank her for her contribution over the last few years. Other new members of the governing body we would like to welcome are Barry Clayton, Michelle Thomas and Sarah Hawksworth, who have all taken on key positions within the governing body. If anyone is interested in the role of parent governor, please enquire in the school office.
 							                                                       							                       
										    

		                                                                       							 

                                               																	    
















	
	Dates for the diary

	Month
	Date
	Event

	May
	7th 
	May day bank holiday

	
	14th 
	The SATs tests for year 6 are this week

	
	21st 
	Week of the residential trip for year 5 and 6

	
	22nd 
	Year 5/6 trip to Nonington Farm
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